Telephone: Central 64 o1.
(4 Lin

95, Bothwell Street,
Glasgow, C.2.

30th October, 1940,
My dear Dick,

With reference to your letters of
the 2nd and 6th ultimo regarding the Steamer "NOVELIST",
Messrs. Harland & Wolff here are pressing for the
Classification Certificates.

: If the "subject" has been cleared :
upi which Harland & Wolff state they think has happened,
wi

1 you be good enough to have these certificates
sent here as soon as possible.

With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

-

YR

R.Jo Sladden’ Esq"
WOKINGHAM,
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